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April 17, 2024 

 

Garage Door Replacement 

 

The Nixa Fire Protection District (NFPD) is inviting bids for the replacement of three garage 

doors situated at 301 S. Nicholas Rd, Nixa. To participate, all bids must be marked "SEALED 

BID/Garage Doors" and delivered to the Fire District Headquarters (301 S. Nicholas Rd, Nixa, 

MO) by 11:00 a.m. on Friday, May 17th. Please note that the Nixa Fire Protection District 

reserves the right to reject any or all bids, waive variations or formalities, and negotiate changes, 

additions, or deletions as they see fit. The Fire District may choose the bid that they consider best 

for their interests and is not necessarily obliged to accept the lowest bid. Furthermore, the Fire 

District reserves the right to extend the bid submission timeframe and the bid opening 

timeframes. 

 

Bid specifications: 

 

3 garage doors, 12’2”x12’- Aluminum or Silver in color with 2 rows of full-view glass panels.  

Steel or aluminum insulated doors 

New seals/weatherstripping 

Removal/disposal of old doors 

Exchange of old openers with newer openers (already owned by Nixa Fire District) 

Labor 

 

Please note that all bidders are required to provide proof of at least $100,000 in liability 

insurance. NFPD reserves the right to choose the most suitable bid. 

 

To schedule a visit to view the door location, please contact Elizabeth at (417) 725-4025. 

 

 

 

 

 


